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February 7, 2017 
 
Mr. Rusty Kestle 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency  
Region IV 
61 Forsyth Street, S.W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-3104 
 
Re.: January 2017 Monthly Progress Report 
 
Dear Rusty: 
 
Please find attached the January 2017 Monthly Progress Report for the Cabot portion of the 
Cabot/Koppers Superfund Site in Gainesville, Florida.   
 
Please feel free to contact me with questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Manu Sharma, P.E. 
Principal  
 
 
 
Cc:  Wayne Reiber 
 Mark Taylor 
 Kelsey Helton 
 Robin Hallbourg  
 Rick Hutton 
 Gus Olmos 
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January 2017 Monthly Progress Report 
Cabot Portion of Cabot/Koppers Superfund Site, Gainesville, FL 

 
Data Inventory 
 
No samples were collected from the site during the month of January. 
 
 
Data Reporting 
 
Cabot submitted the 2016 Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report for the Cabot portion of the Cabot 
Carbon/Koppers Superfund Site on January 5th.  On January 31st, Cabot submitted the revised 
Supplemental Remedial Investigation/Focused Feasibility Study (SRI/FFS) report to US EPA and other 
stakeholders. 
 
 
Upcoming Action Items  
 
Cabot will be conducting paired indoor air and soil gas sampling at the Former Winn Dixie building to 
assess the potential for subsurface vapor intrusion into the building.  This work is planned for the week of 
February 6, 2017. 

Cabot will begin remedial design upon approval of the SRI/FFS report by US EPA. 


